
 
 

FSV Risk Advisory changes to ONE Risk Advisory  
 
Integrated vision on internal control 
 
 
FSV Risk Advisory will become ONE Risk Advisory as of March 1, 2022 and will move to 
Amsterdam. After ten years, this step forms an excellent basis for further growth. The 
new name underlines the unique integrated approach to Internal Audit, Risk 
Management and Governance. 
 
Over the past ten years, a growing team of professionals has shown that this vision 
and approach works. FSV Risk Advisory has built a strong position as an important 
service provider in the field of Risk Management and Internal Audit. This growth will 
be further shaped under the name ONE Risk Advisory, whereby three areas of expertise 
- Governance, Risk Management and Internal Audit - will be seamlessly combined and 
customers will be assisted in organizing good internal control..  
 
“Not because you have to, but because it matters.” says partner and co-owner Robert 
Bogtstra about dealing with internal control: “What matters is that organizations can 
take well-informed risks and thereby really make a difference. After all, profit is a 
reward for taking risks and those who do better have an advantage. 
 
Hans van Everdingen, partner and co-owner: “The name ONE Risk Advisory fits better 
with this integrated vision and with our ambitions for the coming years. We help our 
customers to set up their organization in such a way that they can be critical when it 
matters and can take calculated risks when possible. We do this with specialists who 
each contribute from their own expertise. They empathize with the needs of customers 
and from there can put the typical ONE Risk Advisory vision into practice.” 
 
 
For more information, visit www.oneriskadvisory.nl 
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